
 

 

4th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Reading Challenge Reward 
 
As you will know, Year 5 held a reading competition between all three classes to see which 
class could read the most books during the spring term. We have been blown away by 
everyone’s effort and felt that it was only fair to reward ALL of our Year 5 children! 
 
On Monday 4th June we will be heading to Longford Park Athletic stadium to try out a range 
of bikes that Simply Cycling provide. The times are as follows: 
 

5CD – 9:30am 
5CC – 10:15am 

5PS – 11am 
 

If you would like to come along and walk with the children to and from the venue, please let 
your child’s teacher know. This would be greatly appreciated! 
 
A huge well done to all of Year 5! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Channi Davis, Claire Cawley & Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teachers 

 

Year 5 Reading Challenge Reward 
 
Child’s Name: ________________________________________________ Class: ___________   
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Simply Cycling Reading Reward [  ]  
 
 
Signed: ________________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: _____________ 


